

Friday, 29 April 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

Ofsted Visit

On Wednesday and Thursday this week we had our anticipated Ofsted inspection. At present the result is confidential until the final report returns. However I can say that the children and staff were superb and the inspectors asked me to pass my thanks on to them for their assistance. The children's behaviour was particularly praised, which is something we are especially proud of and you all should be too.

The inspectors also asked me to thank you, the parents, for your feedback and the positive reports you gave about the school. I would like to personally thank all of you that have given this school your support and praise (and challenge where needed) over the 4 and a half years I have been head. Without that, we would not be where we are now.

We expect the draft report to be back within a week or so but it may then be three or more weeks before the final report passes through all the quality assurance processes at Ofsted. As soon as the final report is back we will send each family a copy of the report.

Sports News

Just a reminder that 3rd May is the last day for you to bring in any Sainsbury's sports vouchers.



There is also a sports newsletter on the school website and our Facebook page.

Swimming



We are in need of parent volunteers to help with swimming on Friday mornings or afternoons for children in Key Stage One. If you hold a current DBS certificate and are able to help, please see the school office.

Attendance



Well done to Red Class for an amazing 100% attendance for the week commencing 18th April 2016. Blue class were a close second with 99.67%.

Have a wonderful bank holiday weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 3rd May 2016.

Ed Seeley

Headteacher



